
Council wishes to hear from residents regarding their thoughts on 
the Christmas decorations installed for the 2019 festive season. 

For Council it’s about gaining a better understanding of the community’s 
views and what you would like to see more of or introduced for 2020.  
By completing this survey you have the opportunity to have your say 
and provide feedback on what you would like to see in the future.

The feedback obtained from the survey will assist Council in 
planning for this year’s decorations including where decorations 
should be placed and if anything new should be introduced.

The survey is now available online and in hard copy. Feedback closes on 
Friday 7 February. Hardcopy surveys can be collected from and returned to 
Council’s Welsford Street offi ce, Aquamoves, Shepparton and Mooroopna 
Libraries, the Tatura Newsagency and Murchison Bakery and Tea Rooms. 

To complete the survey online visit www.surveymonkey.com/r/
festivedecorations2019

What did you think about 
Greater Shepparton’s 
Christmas decorations?

Contact the Shepparton Show Me Marketing Co-ordinator on 

5832 9852 or sheppartonshowme@shepparton.vic.gov.au  

Get social in Shepparton! 
You can keep in touch with all the great things 
happening in and around Shepparton online. 

 Search and LIKE ‘Shepparton Show Me’ on Facebook    
 today and be the fi rst to know what’s on show!

 ‘sheppartonshowme’

The UCI BMX Supercross World Cup will take place 
at the Shepparton BMX Track within the Shepparton 
Sports City precinct on 1 & 2 February 2020.

Shepparton Show Me is proudly supporting this 2 day competition 
which will see 200 of the world’s best riders test their skills at the 
Shepparton BMX Track. Don’t miss out on the opportunity to watch 
the world’s best BMX riders battle it out to 
qualify for the 2020 Tokyo Olympic Games! 

WIN 2 VIP tickets just by heading to the 
Shepparton Show Me Facebook page and 
commenting on the competition post. All you 
need to do is tell us who your favourite World 
Cup BMX rider is and why! Don’t forget to tag 
your friends and share the post as well!

Tickets can be purchased from Riverlinks 
www.riverlinks.greatershepparton.com.au

Bikes and Bites Festival

To celebrate the UCI BMX Supercross 
World Cup in Shepparton, the city is coming 
together to host a party on Saturday February 
1. The Bikes and Bites Festival will take 
place in the heart of Shepparton at the iconic Victoria Park Lake. 

The free event will see a convoy of food trucks, a bar, bike displays 
and demonstrations, a sports zone, water activities on the lake, 
plenty of kids entertainment, live music and so much more. The 
Festivities will kick off at 5pm and continue into the evening.

UCI BMX Supercross World Cup

Shepparton BMX Track. Don’t miss out on the opportunity to watch 

This February 28 & 29, Shepparton Show Me and Greater Shepparton City 
Council proudly present the Summer City Market. 

SSM strongly encourages our members to secure a site to bring their 
business to the heart of the CBD – the Maude Street Mall.

The 2019 Summer City Market proved to be one of the most successful yet 
with an estimated 15,000 visitors over the 2 days.

For more information on the upcoming Summer City Market please 
contact Bonnie McIntosh on (03) 5832 9700 or bonnie.mcintosh@
shepparton.vic.gov.au

Summer City Market

together to host a party on Saturday February 

place in the heart of Shepparton at the iconic Victoria Park Lake. 


